
MINUTES
Municipal Planning commission 
 city of belle meade

August 15, 2017
Call to Order
The meeting was called to order by John Eason, Vice-Chairman, at 4:05pm.

Board members present

John Eason
   


James Hastings

Clay Bright        

Bob Weigel



Johnny Phipps


Staff members present
Lyle Patterson, Building Official

Doug Berry, City Attorney
Beth Reardon, City Manager and acting City Recorder
Vice Chairman Eason noted the meeting start time was delayed several minutes until the arrival of one of the applicants, Mr. Thomas Patton.
Agenda Items


1. Approval of Minutes from April 18, 2017.
a. Motion to approve:  Eason
  Second:  Weigel

Vote:  All aye
********************************************************************************

2. The application of Jack Fleischer (17081), 112 Lynwood Blvd. and Thomas Patton, 110 Lynwood Blvd. for the revision of lot property line by conveying 522 sq. ft. of property to Jack Fleischer.

Presentation: 
Pat Coode, Surveyor, presented on behalf of Mr. Fleischer.  He stated the property conveyance was being requested in order to remove an existing minor driveway encroachment that dates back many years to a time when family members owned both lots. Mr. Patton wants to sell his property and would like to have the encroachment removed and the property lines adjusted accordingly.  Mr. Patton verified to the Commission that he was in favor of this proposal.
Board Questions/Comments:  None 
Audience Question/Comments:  Mr. Coode asked who was responsible for recording the revised property documents.  Mr. Patterson responded that the MPC Chairman and both property owners will sign the documents, and then Mr. Coode could take them to Metro and have them recorded.
Board Discussion/Findings:
Motion to approve: Hastings 
Second: Bright
Vote: All aye
***********************************************************************************
Meeting Adjourned 4:08pm.
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